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DATES TO REMEMBER
Term 4
2nd Nov - 3/4 excursion Ricketts Point 
3rd Nov - Professional Practice Day
                 (Student Free Day)
6th Nov - Curriculum Day 
                 (Student Free Day)
7th Nov - Melbourne Cup Day 
                 (Student Free Day)
8th Nov - 9.15am Community Coffee
9th Nov - Foundation Transition #2
10th Nov - Assembly
12th Nov - Maroondah Festival
16th Nov - Whole School & Graduation
                   photos
20th Nov - Foundation Transition #3
24th Nov - Assembly
                   Twilight Working Bee
1st Dec   - Twilight Market
5th Dec - Foundation Information night
7/8th Dec - 5/6 Big Day out, sleepover 
                    & camp day
8th Dec - Assembly
12th Dec - Statewide transition day
                  Foundation Transition #4
13th Dec - Volunteer thank you 
                   morning tea
19th Dec - Year 6 Graduation
20th Dec - Last day Term 4 - 1.30 finish                  

Ainslie Parklands Primary School
Hinkley Ave, Croydon 3136
Ph: 9870 1566   Website: ainslieparklandsps.vic.edu.au

World Teachers’ Day -  27th October
We want to recognise and thank the
fantastic teachers at Ainslie Parklands
Primary School. Our teachers ensure that
our students have the literacy and
numeracy to fulfil their dreams for their
future, support our student’s mental
health and wellbeing, ensure that all
students are included and supported,
and provide the opportunity for students
to pursue their interests in sport, music,
art, and so much more. 
On World Teachers' Day, we sincerely
thank our teachers for teaching,
supporting, encouraging, and believing
in our students – every. single. day.



Nude Food changes to
Wednesdays!
The Student Voice Team cares about
our environment.  As Fridays are now
our lunch order day (where the
number of wrappers  will be hard to
control), the team would like to have a
wrapper free lunch day on
Wednesdays. Each Wednesday, the
team will be counting the wrappers in
student lunches and the Studio with
the least wrappers will get the
Environment Trophy in their Studio for
that week. 
          From the Student Voice Team

Apply now to enrol your child in
Foundation (Prep) for 2024
The Department of Education has
released a new statewide timeline for
enrolling in Foundation (Prep) for the
2024 school year.
If you have a child starting primary
school in 2024, it’s time to enrol. Make
sure to submit your enrolment
application as soon as possible.
If you are enrolling the sibling of a
student at our school for Foundation in
2024, and both children will be
attending our school at the same time,
your child is prioritised for a place at
our school as per the department’s
Placement Policy. 
It is important to follow the statewide
timeline to enrol your child in
Foundation. Enrolling your child in line
with the timelines allows us to plan our
classrooms, staffing and transition
activities and ensures your child has
the best start to school.
For more information, please read
about when and how to enrol your child
in Foundation at vic.gov.au/enrolling-
foundation-prep.
If you are seeking to enrol your child
into Foundation next year, please
contact our school office on 9870 1566
to request an application form /  
enrolment form.

Ainslie Pantry
We currently have need in our
community for our “Ainslie Pantry -
take what you need and leave what
you can”.  If you are able to donate
any goods to the pantry, it is much
appreciated.  Thank you!

Don’t forget your hat!
The UV rating is now well above 3
everyday, so we remind students to
ensure that they have a hat for
outdoor play.  Sunscreen and
sunglasses are also encouraged at
this time of year.  Please see brochure
later in the newsletter for more
information. 

Friday Lunch Orders
If you are able to help with lunch
orders on a Friday (taking the orders
across and bringing the lunches back
from Melba College), please let the
office know if you are able to help.
Thank you!

Community Engagement Team
We are incredibly lucky to have such an
amazing Community Engagement
Team. To express an interest in being
part of the team, or to make some
suggestions please email: 
janebennettsbrown@gmail.com

https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep
https://www.vic.gov.au/enrolling-foundation-prep
mailto:janebennettsbrown@gmail.com


Kitchen Garden Program
We have had some amazing
produce from our garden, enjoyed
by our APPS community!

New Foundation Students 2024
We were thrilled to welcome our new
Foundation students for 2024 to our
first Foundation transition Session.  
Our current Year 4 students (who will
be their buddies next year) did an
outstanding job of making our future
Foundation students feel welcome
and helping them if they were a bit
shy. It was great to see that
connections have already started to
be formed. 

Police targeting School Zones
Particularly during the month of
November, local police will be actively
checking speed in school zones.  
Please make sure that you check
signs and reduce your speed
between 8am-9.30am as well as
2.30-4pm on school days.

 

Parent help wanted!
On Sunday 12th November, we will once
again have a stall at the Maroondah
Festival to talk to the community about
our wonderful school and run the “plant
a seed” and badge making activities. If
you are able to offer an hour or two to
help out, please let the office know.  
Thank you!



From the Foundation to Level 2 Studio

We thoroughly enjoyed our excursion to Twisted Science. Throughout the day
we were able to do lots of activities on the exhibit floor that explored scientific
concepts including making bubbles, kaleidoscopes and building. We also
explored light and sound through the use of refraction glasses and tuning forks. 



From the 3/4 Studio
During PE students have been learning the different skills required to play Cricket.
We have had lead up sessions practising under arm and overarm throwing /
bowling, aiming towards a wicket and batting practise. We had a lot of fun on the
oval when the weather was perfect, fielding and fine tuning our skills. Next session
we hope to play a match.

 



 More From the 3/4 Studio
In Maths we have started our Measurement and Geometry unit on Shape.
Students have begun work sorting, identifying and describing the attributes of
2D shapes and 3D objects, as well as constructing 3D shapes from their nets. 

 



From the 5/6 Studio 

The 5/6 studio is currently working through a unit on shape. Students have
been sorting shapes by their properties, constructing shapes and finding their
nets, using isometric dot paper to sketch three-dimensional shapes, and
exploring and defining prisms, pyramids, and Platonic solids. 

Students were also thrilled to receive replies from their Tasmanian pen pals
this week. They have been writing their letters in response which will be sent
next week. We have been focusing on ways of writing letters that push the
conversations with our pen pals forward. Ask your 5/6 student about their pen
pal! 

 














